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Newsletter Article Highlights:

Navigating the Corporate Transparency Act: A Must-Read for Every Business Owner
IRS Announces Changes to Estate and Gift Tax Exemptions for 2024
Important Update for PayPal and Venmo Users: IRS Postpones 1099-K Reporting
Requirement!

Firm News:

Super Lawyers Recognizes 28 O’Neil Cannon Attorneys
Firm Prevails in Three Cases in the Wisconsin Court of Appeals in a 45-Day Time Span
Tax Reform Bill Passes with Advocacy from Britany Morrison and Nancy Wilson
O’Neil Cannon Ranked in 2024 “Best Law Firms”
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